Fusion Newsletter July 2016

PRO-ACTION ABBY WON PLAYWORKER OF THE YEAR!!!

I am sure you have seen our beautiful handmade awards and the certificates we were given at the Pro-Action awards ceremony on 9th June. It was a clean sweep for us at Fusion. We got our Silver certificate, then we were unexpectedly awarded £1000 for achieving the 'Outstanding Quality'.

It was a real honour to receive the £1000 grant. We have asked the children what they would like to do with the money. Some of the suggestions were a BIG Fusion trip. We have looked into some suggestions and unfortunately these are just not possible. Therefore, we have decided that this would not be practical for working parents and hiring coaches would use a lot of the money, thus not making the most of the money. Some other suggestions that we will be looking into is to get visitors in/workshops, more sports equipment such as goal posts and some more Xbox and wii games. We will be exploring options and hopefully will be able to inform you in the Autumn term 2016.

Vanesa is leaving

Vanessa is leaving Fusion at the end of July 2016. She is moving out of the area and for her it is time to move on.

As I am sure you know and have experienced, Vanessa is and has been a very big part of Fusion. She has done a great job at being many children's Key Worker and has provided families and staff with much support and advice. We will all miss her very much, but accept her decision. Please join me in wishing her and her family the best of luck!

Dan leaving

Dan will also be leaving us in July 2016 as he starts his city job. We wish him the best of luck and hope that he comes back and sees us again soon.

Cancelling a session

You MUST inform us if your child is not attending a session, whether they are ill or gone for a play date. Please text, email, phone or write in the parent's diary to inform us of any absences. Thank you.

Topic for September 2016-July 2017 Is Books and Authors.

Thank you to all parents who have already kindly donated books, we really do appreciate it. Thankyou. If you have any of the below books, DVD's of the books/ toys/ characters/ games/dressing up/audio books and are happy to donate them to us, we would be very grateful.

Roald Dahl books, Dear Zoo, The Jungle Book, The Wizard of Oz, Men Men/ Little Miss, Alice in Wonderland, Charlotte's Web, The Very Hungry Caterpillar, Harry Potter, Star Wars, Funny Bones, Paddington, Toy story, Julia Donaldson books, Peter Pan, Cat in the Hat, Wind in the Willows, Winnie the Pooh, Famous Five, Treasure Island, Elmer, Jolly Postman, The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe.



Keeping in touch

There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch.

Parent's diary:

Located on parents table.

Website:

See below

Facebook:

Search for Fusion Childcare Services

By phone:

Abby:

07796000413

Tracy:

07879811927

E-mail

admin@fusionchild careservices.co.uk

In person!

We will always make time to speak to you at club!

> We hope you all have a lovely Summer holiday and look forward to hearing all about it in September.

SUMMER TERM SURVEY

The link for the Summer Term parent's survey will be emailed to your soon, so keep your eyes peeled. We understand that these surveys take time, but they are invaluable in providing us with feedback and assists us in making positive changes to our practice to ensure we meet yours and your child's needs. We thank you for your time and suggestions.

House winners are CRANBOURNE with a staggering 260 house points. They have asked for some sweets and chocolate so Abby will sort that out for them before then end of term.

House Captains and Deputy's		
Aldwick	Captain Robbie. P	Deputies Oliver. B Jamie. D Eve. T
Cranbourne	Oscar. Q	Luke. B Mia. J Jack. Q
Meadway	Toby. F	Caitlin. M Evelyn. C-F William. B
Sherwood	Edgar. C	Rosie. S Mia. P William. R